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Daisy Class

This Week

It's been all about reading this 
week and celebrating World Book 

Day. We have loved sharing so 
many stories, reading inside and 
outside and discovering stories 
that we have never read before! Lending Library

When you return your child's 
book, please can you return it in 
the plastic wallet. This makes it 
so much easier for us to keep 

track of who has returned what 
book. If you do not have a wallet, 

please let us know :)  

Donations

Thank you so much for all the 
tissue donations. We now have 
lots of tissues to keep us going 

for a few months.  

Another ask! If you could 
donate a bottle of shaving 
foam, we would be most 

grateful. But please do not feel 
pressurised to do so :) 

Share a Story

Thank you so much for the parents who 
have read stories and sang songs for us. 

We have really enjoyed sharing them 
and the children have loved watching 
their parents on the big screen. We 

would love a dad or grandad to do one 
too. So far we only have females :)
We'll be continuing to watch the 

recordings next week too. 

Next Week

We will be talking about 
spring and the changes in the 

weather and environment 
around us. We will be reading 
the story 'Don't Wake the 

Bear Hare' by Steve 
Smallman. We will be looking 

at numbers and matching 
objects to numerals. 

World Book Day

Well done for all 
the amazing 
costumes! 

Everyone looked 
fabulous!!

 


